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Town of Arlington 
Legal Department 

 
To: Select Board 
 
Cc: Adam Chapdelaine, Town Manager 
  
Date: February 4, 2021 
 
Re: Town Manager Contract Renewal Provision 
 
 
 Members of the Board, I write to in reference to Section 13 of the Town Manager’s 

Contract, which expires on February 10, 2022.  Per section 13 of the Manager’s contract, one-

year’s written notice may be given if the Board does not intend to renew the Manager.  More 

specifically, if the Board knows at this juncture that it does not intend to renew the Manager’s 

contract, voting to so notify him in writing him before February 10, 2021 would preclude the 

Manager from claiming certain severance pay provisions to which he would otherwise be 

entitled.  The contract clause is set forth as follows:  

 
 Please contact me should you have any further questions on this matter. 

Douglas W. Heim 50 Pleasant Street 
Town Counsel Arlington, MA 02476 
 Phone: 781.316.3150 
 Fax: 781.316.3159 
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